
   

 

 

Scientific Committee on Health, Environmental and Emerging Risks 

(SCHEER) 

Working Group on safety of breast implants in relation to anaplastic large cell 
lymphoma (BIA-ALCL) 

Meeting date: 13 December 2019 

Minutes 

1. Welcome and apologies 
The Chair welcomed the participants; no apology was received. 
 

2. Adoption of the agenda 
The agenda was adopted without changes.  
 

3. Declaration of interests 
The Chair invited participants to declare any interest regarding matters on the 
agenda. None of the participants declared any interest conflicting with the matters 
on the agenda. 
 

4. Discussion on the mandate 
The WG discussed the applications submitted in the Call of experts. Five experts 
applied in the Call, three experts were identified as having the expertise needed.  
 
The WG concluded that additional clinical expertise and expertise in 
(hemo)pathology are still needed. The WG concluded to prolong the Call for 
experts until 3 January 2020. 
 

5. Any Other Business 
The date of the next meetings: 7 January 2020, 15 January 2020. 
 


